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16 December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Friday 17 December 2021 Main School 

 

I am writing to you regarding our adapted plans for Friday 17 December in light of an increase in staff COVID 

cases. In order to keep our school community safe, we are moving our planned Christmas events online. This 

means that students will not be onsite and will access a range of activities from home via Google Meet. This 

change of plan comes at short notice as a number of cases have been reported today. 

 

Start of the day 

Students will start the day with a remote registration period with their tutor at 9am. This will be carried out via 

Google Meet. All the links required (and there will be many!) along with timings will be posted in one place on 

the Year Group Google Classroom. Attendance for the remote events will count as the students’ formal 

attendance for the day and will be officially recorded.  

 

Assemblies, form quiz and performances 

The morning will then constitute of a number of events, including a form time quiz, a Christmas assembly, a 

headteacher’s address and some performances which have been recorded. The events will be delivered 

remotely and all the links will be posted on Google Classroom. The scheduled events will finish at 11.40am as 

originally planned.  

 

We ask for your patience with the technology if there are any delays or issues. I am very sorry not to be able to 

wish the students, in person, a Merry Christmas nor be able to offer the usual fun events although I remain 

optimistic that we will resume these once more in the near future. For now, we hold tight and prioritise the 

safety of our community. I wish you well and look forward to addressing the students tomorrow.  

 

Kind regards 

 
Kateryna Law 

Headteacher 
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